
 

 

 

The IEEE Computer Society and iVEC invite you to a supercomputing seminar: 

 
 

Supercomputing - the Fast and the Furious 
 
 
 
Interested in supercomputing, large data storage, fast networks and furious 
applications? If so, join us at iVEC to hear the latest from Supercomputing 
2012 (SC12). Held in Salt Lake City, Utah, it's the key international 
conference in the area of supercomputing and computational science. 
  
iVEC staff joined over 10,000 attendees at the conference and in this seminar 
will highlight current and future developments in supercomputing. 
  
 

Read the iVEC blog from SC12 at http://ivec.org/blog  
 
 

Feel free forward this invitation to your colleagues. 
 
 

 
Venue: ARRC Auditorium, 26 Dick Perry Ave, Kensington 
Date: 29th November 
Time: 4-5pm, followed by sundowner 
Cost: Free 

 
Please RSVP your attendance to rsvp@ivec.org 

 
 
 

iVEC is an unincorporated joint venture of CSIRO and the four public WA universities 
with funding from the State Government. iVEC fosters and promotes scientific and 
technological innovation through the provision of supercomputing and eResearch 
services to the research community, commercial organisations and government 

agencies. In 2009, iVEC was charged with establishing and operating the  
$80 million Pawsey Centre by the Australian government. 


